We have exciting plans for this week's Computer Science Club meeting, this Friday from 12:30 to 2:00 PM in Goodwyn Hall, room 201.

Dr. Wu and Dr. Gao will each be recruiting students to participate in extracurricular projects. 

Dr. Wu is seeking students interested in building a drone for NASA's Urban Air Mobility competition, and Dr. Gao will be presenting a research opportunity. Both are excellent professional and academic opportunities, and I strongly urge anyone available to attend. Participating in these projects will set you apart from your peers and provide valuable experience for future internships and employment.

If you are absolutely unable to attend this Friday's meeting but are still interested in participating, please find to Dr. Wu and Dr. Gao in their offices in Goodwyn Hall, room 310 as soon as possible.

Pizza and refreshments will be served at 12:30, and the meeting will begin at 1:00. 

We hope to see you there!

More info: NASA Urban Air Mobility Challenge
https://www.nasa.gov/uamgc
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